
Public
Law
Lecture
2024

13 March
5.15 - 6.30 PM

PCL048, Hogan Lovells Lecture Theatre
Durham Law School

‘Should we be worried
about the decline of

parliamentary scrutiny?’

Meg Russell
Professor of British and Comparative Politics
and Director of the Constitution Unit,
University College London

To attend please register at durham.ac.uk/law

A drinks reception 
will follow the lecture

https://forms.office.com/e/RuFyE45Gk9

